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It’s that time of year!  
Time to start making
plans for our Annual
District Project - Cards
for Veterans.

Holiday cards will be
distributed by the VFW at
VA Medical Centers in
Southwestern Pa. in order
for veterans to receive a
Holiday card on their
meal tray each day of the
week leading up to
Christmas.  Last year, as a
District, we were able to
provide 5,524 cards!

Remember that cards are
NOT to be in envelopes
and should not be of
religious nature (not all
veterans are Christians)
and should not contain
glitter.  

The deadline for all cards
to be turned in is Monday,
December 4.  This gives
the VFW time to make
plans to get them all
distributed before
Christmas.

Your Interact District Governor and Board of
Directors have been busy planning for this year’s
Interact District Conference since last May.  We
think that you will enjoy the breakout sessions
and the International Project that will be
unveiled at the Conference.  As of this writing   
160 are registered to attend, representing   
different Interact Clubs.  See you at the
Conference on Thursday, October 12 at the
Greensburg Country Club.  Registration begins at
8 a.m. and the Conference begins at 9 a.m.

October 30 - November 5, 2023

It is time to start making plans to celebrate World
Interact Week between October 30 and
November 5, 2023.  Be sure to let us know what
your Club has planned and what you do to
celebrate Interact’s sixty-first birthday.
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The deadline for articles and
pictures for the November 2023

District Interact Newsletter is
Wednesday, October 25.  Items
for publication should be emailed

to: Mark Barnhart at
mbarnhar@verizon.net

Have you  thought about World Polio Day?  If
you haven’t, there is still time.  During the
month of October, any funds sent to The
Rotary Foundation for EndPolio Now will be
matched with double points by Rotary District
7305.  Contact District 7305 EndPolio Now
chair Pat Shaffer at patshaffer@tprsold.com
for details.

We are certain that Bethel
Park Interact will be
involved!!

Don’t forget to bring your used sneakers
to the Interact District Conference on
October 12.  There will be a prize for the
Interact Club that turns in the heaviest
weight of used sneakers.


